
January 27,2020 

 

Novel Coronavirus in China 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

In response to ongoing outbreak of novel Coronavirus in Hubei Province, China, KWE hereby notify 

you that we have prohibited all employees from traveling to China and Hong Kong and from the area 

as immediate effect since Jan 27th,2020 as a precautionary measure in line with prevention efforts 

taking place across China. 

Also, we are temporarily closing our offices in Wuhan. We are in accordance with guidance from 

WHO, the China Health Commission, and other applicable local health authorities and will 

announce a reopening date once they determine it is advisable. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your account sales or 

sales office.  


